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Benito Juarez Community Academy
1510 W. Cermak Rd.
Chicago, IL 60608
October 5, 2010
Danny Solis
Alderman
2439 S. Oakley Ave. 
Chicago, IL 60608

Dear Danny Solis

Over the last 50 years, Chicago has had to deal with the polluting gases excreted from the from the FISK power station in Pilsen. We believe it is time to do something about the Power Station to prevent further pollution.  Keep in mind that several upon several individuals have had to deal with this power source and have lost their lives due to breathing conditions and things revolving around that matter. Thanks to science, recent study has determined that currently over 40 people have lost their lives to this FISK station. Not only that, but the station also emits 230 lbs of mercury, which causes brain damage. While Societal norms may view that as a small amount, “One life, is one too many” and action needs to be taken to eliminate a portion of the pollution problem.
	The proper action that should be used on this issue would be to take down the station and replace it with a solar panel powered grid. That grid can absorb the contents of the sun’s heat and can be stored as reserves for the city’s power. This also benefits the city financially. Service costs for the current station would be removed thus providing room for more revenue. The Grid has the capability of self energizing due to the sun light so the need for electricity is removed. Taking these may not resolve all of the pollution in Chicago but it handles a large contributor to the problem.
	Taking these actions has multiple benefits that will suit the city well. The largest benefit would be the air quality. Air quality effects plant growth and human development. Taking this down a portion will benefit the land and the city alike. This also saves lives and saves funds for the city. Economically this is a strong positive change and serves as a smart choice for the city based on the examples and evidence I have provided.
Thank you Alderman Solis, for considering my point of view.
Sincerely,
Charlton Kilpatrick


